	VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES (VDSS)
NEIGHBORHOOD ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (NAP)
APPLICATION REVIEW WEBINAR


	


The Virginia Department of Social Services (VDSS), Neighborhood Assistance Program (NAP) will be accepting applications beginning March 15, 2024.   The completed application package must be submitted via the VDSS NAP online database by 5:00 p.m. on May 1, 2024.   A sample application, application instructions and the Application – Frequently Asked Questions document will be available online at https://www.dss.virginia.gov/community/nap.cgi beginning March 5, 2024. 

A NAP application review webinar has been scheduled for Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.  During the webinar, staff will review the VDSS application process and answer any questions for completing the application.  The webinar will last approximately two hours depending on questions.   

Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer, mobile app or room device. 

Click here to join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 267 465 373 803 
Passcode: 7q3yuj 

Download Teams | Join on the web
Or call in (audio only) 

+1 434-230-0065,16908095#   United States, Lynchburg 
Phone Conference ID: 169 080 95# 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 



